
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
25th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Friends, and Colleagues, 

 

BMS Production of Disney’s High School Musical – Programme Advertisement  

 

We're thrilled to announce Broadstone Middle School's upcoming production of Disney's High School 

Musical at The Layard Theatre, Canford School. Show dates are Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July 2024. This 

promises to be an extraordinary event, reaching a wide and enthusiastic audience. 

 

We're offering a unique advertising opportunity within our high-quality programme. If you, your family, or 

friends own a business, we invite you and them to advertise with us. Not only will this support our production, 

but it will also promote local businesses to our school community and beyond. 

 

If you would like to advertise in our programme please contact me w.wright.st@bmsweb.co.uk and feel free 

to share my contact details, with anyone interested in this opportunity or seeking more information. 

 

Advert Rates: 

A5 (half page): £15 

A4 (full page): £30 

  

If you wish to advertise please act promptly to secure a spot in the programme. 

  

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our school production. 

   

Warmest regards, 

 

 

Mrs W Wright 

RM Teacher 
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